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CPW recommends that the operator avoid impacting the Poudre River and associated riparian area 
because:

1) The Poudre River riparian area is a potential Bald Eagle Winter Concentration Area from Nov. 15 - 
April 1.

2) The Poudre River is an Aquatic Recovery and Conservation Water. 

Should you have any questions, please contact CPWs NE Region Energy Liaison (Brandon Marette) 
at (303) 291-7327.

06/07/2017

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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